Subject: FW: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Attachments: response_to_50_fee.docx

From: Web NoReply <web-noreply@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: December 05, 2021 3:21 PM

To: City Council < City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Sunday, December 5, 2021 - 15:20

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Sunday, December 05, 2021
To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Tom Last Name Gode

Phone Number

Phone Numbe

Email

Address 2nd Street East

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) SOS Trees Coalition

Subject \$50 fee for elm wood disposal

Meeting (if known) The Standing Policy Committee of Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services.

Comments Attached letter

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No

The results of this submission may be viewed at:



SOS Trees Coalition

1618 - 9th Avenue North, SASKATOON, SK. S7K 3A1

www.sostrees.ca

December 5, 2021

To: The Standing Policy Committee of Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services.

Re: Landfill fees for disposal of Elm Tree cuttings

SOS Trees Coalition supports the administrations recommendation of a flat \$50 fee for the disposal of elm wood. The addition of the public education is a great addition and such an important part to address the issue of storing elm wood. While we believe that total elimination of fees is the optimum approach toward protecting our urban forest from Dutch Elm Disease we do see this recommendation as a good compromise at this point in time. Our thanks to the staff who have worked to bring this recommendation forward. We urge the committee to accept the recommendation and move it on to City Council.

Sincerely

Tom Gode SOS Trees Coalition trees@sostrees.ca